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Welcome to the 2016-2017 school year!  Our PTA motto is “Academics, Activity, 
and Advocacy.” These are three things we feel are important to our students and 
their families. This school year promises family activities, exciting fundraisers, 
and programs galore. 
 

Spirit Wear Apparel- Annual Auction – Movie Night  
Fun Runs - Bingo Night – Book Fairs 

Birthday Book Club – Reflections – Sweetheart Dance 
Holiday Bazaar – Fall Fundraiser 

Pastries for Parents – Stuff the Bus –and many more! 
 

Inside this packet you will find pertinent PTA information that can be used as a 
starter resource for the school year. Please take a moment to review its contents, 
fill out any forms, and return them to school.  Throughout the year please refer to 
our website www.pleasantvallypta.com and our Facebook page for current 
information and links to our up-to-date calendar.  You will also receive a monthly 
“refrigerator reminder” so you have upcoming events on hand.  
 
If you have questions regarding any of the programs or events, contact either 
Lacee Lemmon or Brian Higgins at pvptapresidents@gmail.com. 
 
We encourage you to become a member of PV PTA. With your help we can meet 
the needs of our students and school, as well as reach our membership goals. A 
portion of your membership fee helps fund our programs and activities, so please 
take time to fill out the membership form and send it in with your payment.  Your 
membership matters not just at the school level, but our number of representative 
votes at the state PTA level increase as membership increases--so what matters 
to the PTA members at Pleasant Valley is really heard.  In these challenging 
economic times, we need our voices to rise up together in support of our 
students and teachers.  Please help us advocate for every child with your 
membership support. 
 
. 
 

 
“Unless someone like you cares a whole awful lot,  

nothing is going to get better it’s not!”   –Dr. Seuss 
 

So today’s the day to JOIN PTA! 


